From: rosalind <rosalind_o@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 11:31 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: please support HB4209

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

HB 4209 is a reaffirmation of the protection for wildlife on the Deschutes river. Bend is fast becoming a
Central Oregon Metropolis. There is no mandated need for a pedestrian footbridge in this wildlife
corridor. Let us be prudent stewards of our Pubic Lands. Maintain the integrity of this wild and scenic
waterway. Sincerely, Rosalind O'Donoghue



